-~ pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
SOUTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE

April 12,2011
CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 7003 2260 0005 8734 9578

Mr. Richard W. Holsing
President

North American Fencing Corp.
1005 Pittsburgh Street ‘
Cheswick, PA 15024

‘Re: Keystone Metals Reduction Site
Cheswick Borough
Allegheny County
LRP No. 5-2-807-19269

Dear Mr. Holsing:

This letter serves as notification that the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
will undertake an investigation at the above referenced Site. .

Pursuant to Section'SOl(e) of the Hazardous Sites Cleanup Act, Act of October 18, 1988
(P.L. 756, No. 108), 35 P.S. Section 6020.501(¢), the Department is required to provide notice of
this action to the owner or operator of the property on which the Site is located.

~ The Department has determined that you may be the owner of property that makes up a portion
of the Keystone Metals Reduction Site, located on a portion of the 1000 block of Pittsburgh
Street in Cheswick Borough. The Department’s action at this site will involve an investigation to
determine if radioactive materials from the production of radium have been disposed at the
Jocation of the former Keystone Metals Reduction Facility. o

This letter is not a final action by the Department, nor is any action being requested of you by
this letter. ‘ '
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Mr. Richard W, Holsing 2 April 12 2011

As per our recent telephone conversation, enclosed is an Access Agreement for your review and
signature. If you have any questions regarding the access agreement or this notice, please call
Dawna Saunders at 412-442-4347.

Sincerely, :

Barbara Gunter
Environmental Group Manager
Hazardous Sites Cleanup Program

Enclosure

bece:  Regional File
Chron File
D. Eberle
B. Gunter
D. Saunders
G. Venbrux (OCC)
E. Stokan (OCC)
R. Maiers (Rad Protection — CO)



